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Community Invited to Review Concepts For Proposed Oak Hill Parkway 

 
(Austin, Texas) – The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) and the Central Texas Regional 

Mobility Authority (Mobility Authority) will host an open house meeting for the Oak Hill Parkway Study on 

Tuesday, October 22nd. This will be the first opportunity for the public to view a new concept developed at 

the request of some community stakeholders as well as a new braided ramp option that could be applied to 

some of the concepts. There will be a total of eight concepts and two options available for comment. 

Attendees have the opportunity to learn more about the study process and submit official comments. Project 

staff and consultants will be available to answer questions. No formal presentation will be given, and 

attendees are invited to come-and-go at their convenience. For more information visit 

www.OakHillParkway.com.  

 

WHAT: Oak Hill Parkway Open House Meeting. The Environmental Study is a combined effort of the Mobility 

Authority and TxDOT to address traffic congestion at the intersection of US 290 and SH 71. The Study area is 

from Loop 1 to west of FM 1826 along US 290W and between Silvermine Drive and US 290W along SH 71  

 

WHO: Mobility Authority and TxDOT officials, project planners and engineers  

 

WHEN: Tuesday, October 22, 2013, from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  

 

WHERE: Covington Middle School Cafeteria  
     3700 Convict Hill Rd 
    Austin, Texas 78749  

 

MEDIA OPPORTUNITIES: Interviews with project officials and community residents.  
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